Date: 6/30/2022

To:  State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert: MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services - Managed Service Provider

The State Procurement Office has awarded the contract for MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing
Services - Managed Service Provider to Acro Service Corporation. The contract start date is January
1, 2023, and can be used by Statewide Eligible Agencies.

Contract # Supplier Contract Start | Contact Info
Date
CTR060284 Acro Service 1/1/2023 Michael Cox
Corporation Sr. Business Development
Manager
mcox@acrocorp.com
(480) 404-8851

Over the next six months, Acro will be working with incumbent subcontractors to transition seated
resources (active temps) to the new contract, this transition will take effect when the existing temp
contract ends on 12/31/22. This transition will ensure that Agencies maintain their current
temp/project staff to avoid any disruption to ongoing services. If an incumbent subcontractor elects
not to sign on with Acro, then Acro will replace the existing resource with a new candidate through
the MTS-MSP Contractor’s Vendor Network.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Cox at the email above if you have any concerns on the transition of a
temp, he can provide information on the subcontractors they have already signed, and look into
resources you want to keep.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Nyesha Daley at Nyesha.Daley@azdoa.gov
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